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October 15,2021

Board of Supervisors
County of Inyo
P.O, DrawerN
Independence, Californi a 93 526

Dear Mernbers ofthe Board:

I unrlerstand that you will be considering redistrioling our area as thp
Law requires. Because of the Covid Pandemic shutdowns, I understand
that the eerrsus was diffioult to take, especially in rural areas, Would you
please consider not changing our district lines as under the present population
figures it would make pretty drastic changes for some of our axeaso possibly
under counted. Thank you for considering my opinion.

Respectfirlly yours,
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Resident, Elaine V. Reckling
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